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November 5, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC & FIRST CLASS MAIL

Hon. Janet Brancifort, M.P.H.

Deputy Commissioner

Office of Health Care Access Division
Department of Public Health

410 Capitol Avenue

Post Office Box 340308

Hartford, CT 06134-0308

Re:  Hartford Surgery Center
Docket Nos. 75-522 & 79-531

Dear Deputy Commissioner Brancifort:

Jennifer Groves Fusco
(t) 203.786.8316

(f) 203.772.2037
jfusco@uks.com

This office represents Hartford Surgery Center (the “Center”), a duly licensed outpatient
surgical facility located at 100 Retreat Avenue in Hartford. This letter serves as notice that the Center

intends to close effective December 31, 2015.

Notice is given in accordance with Section 19a-639¢(b) of the General Statutes pertaining to
terminations of facilities authorized through the CON process. The Center was established pursuant to
CON: s issued under Docket Nos. 75-522 and 79-531. Because the Center is closing due to insufficient

patient volume, CON approval is not required (Conn. Gen. Stat. §19a-638(b)(20)).

Please feel free to contact me at (203) 786-8316 with any questions.

Very trul

Jennifer Groves Fusco

cc: Ms. Debra Doroni

Updike, Kelly & Spellacy, P.C.

One Century Tower =265 Church Street =New Haven, CT 06510 (t) 203.786.8300 (f) 203.772.2037 www.uks.com



